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Under no circumstances should any sworn or civilian member of the San Francisco 

Police Department be made to feel intimidated by their colleagues, nor should coming to 

work each day cause any member distress. Intimidating conduct, gossiping or other 

behavior considered "bullying" in nature will not be tolerated by the San Francisco Police 

Department. Investigations into allegations of such workplace misconduct will be taken 

seriously, investigated fully, and any member found in violation of department policy 

will be held accountable. Sworn and civilian members are reminded to treat others with 

respect and professionalism at all times. 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 
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